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Dear Gov. Murphy,
The scientists tell us we have ten years to dramatically reduce greenhouse gas
emissions in order to avoid climate catastrophe. We can’t possibly do that if we add
more fossil fuel plants and pipelines. We need a moratorium now on new fossil fuel
projects.
I would like to think you are forward thinking when it comes to reducing greenhouse gas
emissions.
Thank you,
Millicent Ansley
Bloomfield, NJ 
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